
 

 
 
 

 
 

June 29, 2009 
 
 
Andrew Wright 
Executive Director 
Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission 
Kaselehlie Street 
PO Box 2356 
Kolonia 
Pohnpei State, 96941 
Federated States of Micronesia 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wright:  
 
 
The purpose of this correspondence is to complete the notification requirements as 
required by paragraph 13(a) & (b) of CCM 2006/08; 
 
With respect to13 (a) iii) please consider this as notification that the Canadian vessel 
crews are trained to carrying out boardings and inspections activities at sea.  
 
With respect to 13(b) ii and iii please consider this as notification that such authorities’ 
inspectors have received and completed training in carrying out boarding and inspection 
activities at sea. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sylvie Lapointe 
Director, Straddling and Highly Migratory Fish Stocks Division 
International Fisheries Directorate 

 


